Friends of Cheyenne Mountain State Park Board Meeting
May 19, 2004 Minutes

In Attendance;  Dick Taylor, Rick Upton, Jerry O’Hare, Lori O’Hare, Jim Schwerin, and Rich Dudley.
Old Business

The minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed and approved.

We finalized the plans for Saturday’s visit from the Volunteer’s of Castlewood Canyon.  It was decided we would hike the Blackmer trail first and then eat and have Rich talk about the plans for the park.  
The VOC event is still on for June 5 and 6.  Rich would like our help getting people parked in the morning and then he suggested we be available at about 5:00 to sell t-shirts, hats and memberships to the volunteers as they clean up and get ready for dinner.  We discussed updating the Tri-Fold poster we made and having it there too.  Rick was going to contact Pam and see if she has it.  

The “Dirty 30” may be postponed til next year due to some confusion.  Jim will contact the organizer of it and confirm if it has been cancelled for this year.

We discussed our logo.  Rich has not heard from Mo lately.  Jim knows someone who might design one for use, so he offered to look into it.  Rick has ordered shirts but is waiting on a design to put on them.  We discussed maybe having the words Cheyenne Mountain State Park in a ring around some outdoorsy picture as an option.  We need to get shirts made now, so we can’t wait on our logo.

The evening “moonlight” hike we discussed having in July was finalized.  The full moon is Saturday July 31st.  We will have a potluck dinner at the park prior to hiking.  Start time will be 6:00 – 6:30.

June 19 is the park clean-up.  We will provide a sub sandwich and water for those who participate.  This event will be held from 9:00 – 12:00.  

Treasurer’s Report

 No treasurer’s report this month due to Pam’s absence.
New Business
There was no new business to discuss this time.  Congratulations go to Rick for getting the beautiful newsletter out again so soon!
Park Ranger update

U.S. Fish and Wildlife has approved State Parks plan around the Mexican Spotted Owl issue.  Rich is hoping bids go out soon for development.
Next meeting will be at the Park Clean up event on June 19, 2004.
Meeting adjourned at 6:50p.m.  

Respectfully Submitted,

Lori O’Hare

